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Rockwall Firefighters Respond Quickly to Contain Fire at a Local Business 
 
 
ROCKWALL, TEXAS – January 28, 2016 – The Rockwall Fire Department responded to a structure fire 
at an area business in the evening of January 27. The call came in just after 6 p.m. last night, employees 
at a local car dealership reported a fire had started inside their paint and body shop.  
 
Shortly after arriving on scene at the business, located at 2005 South Goliad Street, firefighters worked 
quickly, and successfully contained the blaze in the building’s paint booth. They fully extinguished the fire 
a short time later. The remainder of the building did suffer some smoke and water damage. The cause of 
the fire is currently under investigation.  
 
 
 
About The City of Rockwall:  
The City of Rockwall, Texas is located 22 miles east of downtown Dallas, on the eastern shore of Lake 
Ray Hubbard. With a population of more than 41,000, Rockwall is a growing community that offers an 
extraordinary quality of life for its residents, as well as dynamic business opportunities.  
 
Among its accolades in recent years, Rockwall has been named one of the top ten “Best Towns for 
Families” by Family Circle magazine, and “Number 1 for Job Creation in the United States,” by CNN 
Money magazine. For more information about Rockwall, please visit www.rockwall.com.     
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For additional information, please contact:   
 
Lauri Dodd 
Public Information Officer / Marketing  
City of Rockwall 
P) 972-772-6559 
ldodd@rockwall.com 
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